
Support for HB 1281 would mean giving credit back where it’s due. As
a homeschool parent that taught in public school and saw it fail my
children, I needed to do something for my children to succeed
academically without being locked in the “title room” most of the day.
Homeschool one on one education has been working for us, but it
does come at a cost. This bill would help support our efforts to
customize education for our children.

Thank you for your support.


